
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING OF FELTHORPE 
PARISH COUNCIL 

HELD IN THE PAVILION ON TUESDAY 14 MAY 2019 
  

 
Present: 
John Bebbington (in the chair) 
Andrew Cooper  
Graham Buckley 

Andrew Elsdon 
Paula Carter 
 

 
Also in attendance: 

 

Sonya Blythe (clerk) 
Members of the public 

Tony Adams (County Councillor) 
Lisa Starling (District Councillor) 

 
 
1.  To confirm the minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 1 May 2018. 
  
JB welcomed attendees to the meeting. 
 
The minutes were agreed as an accurate record and signed. 
 
2. To receive the parish council annual report from the Chairman 
 
The Chairman made the following report on parish council activities across 
the previous year: 

- The Sam2 cameras, part funded by the parish partnership scheme, 
had been installed; 

- Highways had not supported the request for a HGV ban on certain 
roads through the parish, however they had agreed to install “not 
suitable for HGV signs at their own expense;  

- Right of way signs had been installed on the two road narrowings;  
- No district councilors had attended in the past year, but this would 

hopefully change with the new district councillors; 
- A bulb planting day had been held on 28 October; 
- Parish partnership funding had been secured again, this time for the 

Holt Road trod footpath.  
- Parish councilors had manned a stand at the village fete to meet and 

receive questions from parishioners; 
- BB had attended all western link meetings to keep the parish council 

updated; 
- Finances had been well managed, with the year ending with a surplus, 

which was earmarked for traffic calming. 
 

3. To hear and discuss matters raised by members of the public 
 
No matters raised.   
 
4. To receive a report from the cricket club 
 
The report was circulated. 
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5. To receive an annual report from St Margaret’s PCC 
 
The annual report was circulated.  
 
6.  To receive a report from the Fuel Allotment Charity 
 
The annual report was circulated 

 
Meeting closed at 20.17 

 
 


